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This Quarters Spotlight 

Charity is.. 

 

Wentworth Automotive recently attended an 

automotive conference and donated to this 

spotlight charity.  Hope for the Warriors 

provides support programs for service 

member, veterans, and military families that 

are focused on transition, health and wellness, 

peer engagement, and connections to 

community resources.  Please consider 

donating to this link: 

https://www.hopeforthewarriors.org/about/m

ake-a-donation/ 

 

This quarter we wish a very 

happy birthday to 

Man on May 11th 

Jamal on May 12th  

Michael on May 17th  

Erin on May 20th 

and 

Sadie on June 30th 

 

 

 

Would you like to earn 

a $1,000 finder’s fee?! 

We are looking for new 

team members. If you or 

anyone you know might 

be a good fit for our 

team, please send them 

the link below.  Please 

see Ben or Justin for 

details!! 

https://wentworthautom

otive.net/wentworth-

automotive-careers/ 

 

Since coming to us in September, Sadie has been 

adjusting well to her new life.  Sadie has recently 

found the joy of attending daycare at Paw Commons 

several times a week where she delights in meeting 

new friends, both human and furry, and splashing in 

the pool.    Sadie attended her first dog birthday party 

in March where she had a blast wearing her hat, 

frolicking with friends and eating dog safe birthday 

cake.  Sadie loves meeting customers so next time you 

are in, she would love to say hi!! 

 

 

Sadie’s 

Corner 

 

The Wentworth 

Automotive Way 
Wentworth Automotive Core Value #2 

Make Quality Personal. At Wentworth 

Automotive, we do not do good, we do 

great.  Take pride in the quality of 

everything you touch and everything 

you do.  From the way you perform an 

inspection to the final touches before 

delivering the vehicle to the customer, 

from the smallest service to the three-

day engine job, always ask yourself, “Is 

this my best work?” Remember that 

absolutely everything “speaks” to our 

customers, and everything you touch 

has your signature.  Customer vehicles 

are driving billboards that advertise our 

commitment to quality and how much 

we care. 

With Summer on the 

horizon, now is a good time 

to get your AC and car 

looked over before taking 

that road trip or stay-

cationing around town.  Call 

or visit our website to make 

an appointment. 

Wentworth Automotive celebrates its 

community!  This quarters spotlight business 

is Chris Catania at Fairway Mortgage. 


